
E Nanea Mai! 
 

 

Lā Hoʻohanohano 
Award Ceremony 

Ianuali 15, Pōʻakolu 
Kawānanākoa Gymnasium 

8:30-9:30 a.m. 
 

Join us as we honor the achievements of our haumāna at the end of 
our second quarter award ceremony. 

 

All haumāna must be dropped off at Kāwananākoa Gymnasium on 
the morning of Wednesday January 15th. Bus riders will be dropped 

off at the gym. Breakfast will be served at there for haumāna. Pick up 
in the afternoon will be at our regular sites and the bus will resume 

its regular schedule.  
For questions or more information contact our Keʻena’s at 933-3482 or 961-0470  

 


